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Salmon River Joint School District 243
Jim Doramus, Superintendent/K-5 Principal
711 Aces Place
P.O. Box 872
Riggins, ID 83549
(208) 630-6027 Ex.4117
doramusj@jsd243.org

__________________________________________________________________________________________
June 3, 2020



Dear Patrons and Friends,



	On behalf of the Board and staff I would like to thank you for your continual support of the District by passing our supplemental levy.  We will continue to work at providing the best possible educational experience for our students.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	As we have just completed an unusual school year due to the COVID-19 closure we are looking toward what school will look like next fall.  We had a meeting this morning to discuss the development of a reopening plan that would include procedures and protocols recommended by the CDC, State Health Department, State School Board, State Department of Ed, and the Governor’s Office to protect our students and staff as we return to our facilities.  This plan will address transportation, food service, athletics, etc. as well.  Also, the plan will include how we will provide educational services if there is a need for another “soft closure” of the district.  To help us with our planning process please complete the following survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6HYJJRC

We look forward to hearing from you through the survey.  


Thank You,


Jim Doramus

	

	
“From Small Beginnings Come Great Things”
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